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28th March 2024 
 
Deputy O’Donoghue, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 48245/23 –    To ask the Minister for Health the funding allocated to each community health 
organisation for prosthetics, in tabular form. 

                                                                                                                                                         - Richard O’ Donoghue 

 
Dear Deputy O’Donoghue, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question (PQ 48245/23) which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
The funding of prosthetics is undertaken through the demand led schemes and based on the individual 
needs of each service user.  As such, there is no fixed budget allocated for prosthetics and we are not in a 
position to provide you with the information requested.  

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Seán McArt 
General Manager Primary Care, 
National Community Operations 


